
 
 

Weapons Policy 

 

 

In accordance with New York State gun laws which designates libraries as “sensitive 

locations” no weapons will be allowed on Library premises; other than those carried 

by police officers.  The Library premises include the building, grounds, outdoor 

program spaces and parking lot, as well as all vehicles parked in the Library parking 

lot.   

 

Knives and other bladed weapons without specific work-related functions are not 

appropriate in the workplace.  Other types of weapons not specified here but are 

capable of harming others are also not permitted in the Library. 
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